
A meeting of the Board of Directors of the Florida Birth-Related Neurological 
Injury Compensation Association is scheduled by conference call for 9:30 a.m. on 
Friday, June 7, 2019. 
 
Dial-in information will be provided upon request. 
    
If you plan to participate in this meeting, please inform Minnie Patrick at 
mpatrick@nica.com or 850-488-8191. 


